

## Parent Partnership Policy

In light of our mission statement, the National curriculum and the assessment policy, the staff and governors at Pike Fold have created the following policy.

## Aims and Objectives:

To actively involve parents in the education and progress of their child we will:

- Share information about what the children are learning through curriculum updates.
- Send home a weekly Key Stage newsletter
- Share information about the progress of children's learning through parent evenings.
- Send home reports about the children's progress.
- Send weekly homework to inform parents of learning within school.
- Hold information sessions which will help parents to help their children to learn.
- Keep the school website updated with school events

To make good use of parents' expertise and willingness to enhance their own learning and that of their child and other children by actively involving them in school life we will encourage parents to:

- Attend class and achievement assemblies.
- Attend school performances, events and celebrations.
- Become actively involved in school projects.
- Participate in Family events organised by school.
- Use opportunities to have informal and formal discussions with staff members.
- Seek support if required, from our Family Engagement Officer

To establish the views and opinions of parents of the school and act upon these we will:

- Send out parental questionnaires and inform parents of the results.
- Ask parents to offer comments and evaluate key events in school.
- Establish a school PTFA.

## Final Statement

At Pike Fold Primary we are committed to the highest possible level of Partnership	with
parents and are always open to suggestions on how we can improve.	

Agreed with staff and governors	

Summer Term 2016